
THE MINISTRY OF FINANCE – THE ACCOUNTANT GENERAL  

THE GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT ADMINISTRATION 

 
TENDER NUMBER 2-2014 FOR THE PURCHASE OF SERVERS AND STORAGE 

SERVICES FOR GOVERNMENT MINISTRIES 

 

 

On April 10, 2014 the Government Procurement Administration published a central tender for 

the purchase of servers and storage services for government ministries (hereinafter:  "the 

Tender"). 

 

We hereby give you notice that the last date for submitting the bids that was fixed for July 24, 

2014 at 13:00 has been deferred to October 16, 2014 at 13:00. 

 

THIS DATE IS NOT FINAL AND MAY BE CHANGED TO AN EARLIER OR 

LATER DATE, BY TWO WEEKS NOTICE. 

 

Changes in the dates will be published at the Government Procurement Administration 

website at the address www.mr.gov.il. 

 

http://www.mr.gov.il/

